
RESOLUTION NO. 20-26    OFFERED BY:  MAYOR SHUBERT 

A RESOLUTION AFFIRMING THE SUBMISSION OF AN APPLICATION BY 

THE CITY MANAGER’S DESIGNEE TO THE FEDERAL EMERGENCY 

MANAGEMENT AGENCY FOR AN ASSISTANCE TO FIREFIGHTERS 

GRANT ON BEHALF OF THE HUDSON FIRE DEPARTMENT AND HUDSON 

EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES. 

WHEREAS, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (“FEMA”) provides Fire 

Prevention and Safety Grant funding for fire prevention and safety activities; and 

WHEREAS, FEMA could provide approximately $165,741.13 in grant funding on a 90% 

(FEMA) / 10% (City) matching basis to assist with funding for P-25 compliant equipment and 

pagers for the Hudson Fire Department and Hudson Emergency Medical Services migration to 

800MHz communications. 

WHEREAS, the City Manager’s designee has submitted an application for said grant. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Hudson, County 

of Summit, State of Ohio, that: 

Section 1: Council hereby affirms the City Manager’s designee’s actions to execute and file 

an application with the Federal Emergency Management Agency, having provided all 

information and documentation required to become eligible for possible funding assistance under 

the grant program as set forth in the recitals of this Resolution. 

Section 2: It is found and determined that all formal actions of this Council concerning 

and relating to the adoption of this Resolution were adopted in an open meeting of this Council, 

and that all deliberations of this Council and any of its committees that resulted in such formal 

action were in meetings open to the public in compliance with all legal requirements, including 

Section 121.22 of the Ohio Revised Code. 

Section 3: This Resolution shall take effect and be in force from and after the earliest 

period allowed by law. 

PASSED:  

Craig A. Shubert, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

Elizabeth Slagle, Clerk of Council 



  

 I certify that the foregoing Resolution No. 20-26 was duly passed by the Council of said 

Municipality on     , 2020 

 

             

       Elizabeth Slagle, Clerk of Council 


